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OVERVIEW OF THE COLLECTION  

 

Dates: June 26, 1917 

 

Extent: 1 item 

 

Language and Scripts: The collection is in English. 

 

Name of creator(s): Eddie 

 

Administrative/Biographical History:  

According to the donor, the addressee of the letter was a man who had a farm in upstate New 

York, near a town called Minerva. The man’s daughter, a Mrs. Esther Sheridan, lived next door 

to the donor when he was a boy and gave the letter to the donor. The last names of the uncle 

and the writer were unknown at the time of processing. 

 

Scope and Content Description:  

One, five-page manuscript letter from Eddie to his uncle, dated June 26, 1917, describing life in 

Nome, Alaska. Eddie (possibly a miner) has come back into town after a period “in the hills” 

and describes the midnight sun, the storms of the past winter, modes of travel and transportation 

for people and supplies, a local entrepreneur’s hothouse produce business (“we pay $1.00 an 

ounce for his first crop of lettuce, and his cucumber vine brings $1.50 a bud”), and his desire to 

prospect near East Cape, Siberia, in the coming season. 

 

Arrangement: Not applicable 

 

 

CONDITIONS GOVERNING ACCESS AND USE  

 



Restrictions on Access: The collection is open for research use. 

 

Physical Access: Original items in good condition. 

 

Technical Access: No special equipment is needed to access the materials. 

 

Conditions Governing Reproduction and Use: 

The Anchorage Museum is the owner of the materials and makes available reproductions for 

research, publication, and other uses. Written permission must be obtained from the Anchorage 

Museum before any reproduction use. The Anchorage Museum does not necessarily hold 

copyright to all of the materials in the collections. In some cases, permission for use may 

require seeking additional authorization from the copyright owners.  
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ADMINISTRATIVE INFORMATION  

 

Acquisition and Appraisal Information  

Donated by Father Peter Gorges in June 2013. 
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